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Appointment of an Executive Director at Entité 4 

Aurora, Ontario (November 13, 2014) – The Board of Directors of Entité 4 is pleased to 

announce the appointment of Ms. Estelle Duchon as Executive Director.  

An enthusiastic project manager, Estelle Duchon is deeply engaged and committed to 

Ontario’s francophone community. She also has in-depth knowledge of the health 

system thanks to her work at Health Nexus over the last three years.  Her determination 

and initiative has allowed her to gain varied experience quickly throughout the course of 

her career.   Her strong background and leadership qualities are in keeping with Entité 

4’s vision.      

“The Board of Directors has complete confidence in Estelle Duchon and is certain that 

she will meet the challenges ahead.  Her experience within the health sector, her work 

managing projects related to French-language services, and her strong leadership will 

undoubtedly contribute to Entité 4’s success moving forward.” Manon Lemonde, Board 

Chair. 

Estelle Duchon will succeed Gérard Parent, Interim Executive Director, as of November 

19, 2014.  

“The Board would like to thank Gérard Parent for his contributions and dedication over 

the past few months.  We are pleased to welcome Estelle Duchon as she assumes her 

new role”. - Manon Lemonde, Board Chair. 

Entité 4 is mandated to provide recommendations to the Central, Central East and North Simcoe 

Muskoka Local Health Integration Networks (LHINs).  The collaboration between Entité 4 and 

the LHINs has resulted in increased access to health services in French for the francophone 

communities of the region.   
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For more information, please contact Sophie Sakillarides via e-mail: 

s.sakillarides@entite4.ca or by phone: 905-726-8882, extension 806. 
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